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A Public Hearing will take place on Thursday, September 12th, at 6:30 pm regarding the Comprehensive Plan. The public hearing will take place at the South Valley First Christian Church Fellowship Hall located on State Highway 165 in South Valley.  The regular monthly board meeting will immediately follow. 


